
WE WILL OPEN THE FOLLOWING 

WEEKENDS FOR  

WINTER DROP-OFF 

Hours are weather permitting!  

Please contact City of Waterville  

at 419-878-8100 

to confirm closing of site  

**** PLEASE NOTE CITY OF WATERVILLE RESIDENTS: YOU MUST HAVE A CURRENT DUMP 

CARD TO BE ABLE TO USE THE FACILITIES FREE OF CHARGE**** 

CLEANWOOD RECYCLING FACILITY 

The Cleanwood Recycling Facility will be open  

through Sunday November 29th  

for any last minute Yard Waste drop offs. 

The Facility will be open  

for Winter Drop Off on: 

Saturday January 2nd & 9th 

From 11 am to 4 pm 


